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 Thankful for the Village 
Isnôt this time of the year great!  I love the fall, the changing of the leaves and all the festivities that comes 

with the season such as Halloween, our Fall Festival, Veteranôs Day, Thanksgiving and Christmas.  We have so much to 

look forward to each month of the fall season.  During October when the leaves begin to change it also starts getting 

darker earlier and nature just seems to change all around and with that comes a chill in the air.  This year we have had 

entirely too much heat and it appears we are going from summer to winter cutting the fall season short this year.  I am 

looking forward to Halloween in a few days as this is a time for the Village just to be a little silly and have fun.   

 

As we go into November, I want to say how thankful I am for being a part of the Westminster Village family all these 

years.  I am grateful for being a part of the residentôs lives and being able to get to know so many of you during the 

years.  One of the things I love so much about the Village is the family atmosphere that is in all we do.  We will have a 

Thanksgiving and Christmas potluck. Residents who are away from immediate family will have the opportunity to share 

a dinner with friends that have become family over the years.  I am thankful that our community comes together to help 

one another and be there for each other. Living in a loving and nurturing community is what retirement living is about. 

 

In October Kendall and a host of residents traveled to Kentucky to see the ARK Encounter.  It has 

been reported that not only did they have a great trip but that the ARK was wonderful and something 

everyone should go and be a part of.  We also went to the Reelfoot Craft Festival where they had 

arts and crafts.  There was a trip to Charleneôs Christmas Boutique and a trip to Southland in West 

Memphis.  The Halloween party was November 26th with many spooky residents.  There was also  

a host of other activities for your entertainment in October.  If you have not been coming out to the 

activities or exercise programs, please plan to participate in November.  It is a wonderful way to 

meet your neighbors and enjoy the Westminster way of life.     (continued on next page) 
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We had a beautiful trip to Kentucky early in October. We traveled through 7 beautiful 

states the most states we have traveled through. The bus reached  40,000 miles on the 

odometer at the start of our trip. We traveled from Arkansas to Missouri to Illinois to  

Indiana to Kentucky to Ohio and back home we traveled through NW Tennessee.  

The Ark and the Creation Museum were amazing. By the time we got home we had 

41,000 miles on the bus. The wheels on the bus keep going round and roundé  
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